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Summer Outreach
Many consider summer to be full of relaxation of quietness, but this was hardly the case for the Discovery Hall Programs (DHP), the education and outreach department at the Dauphin Island Sea Lab (DISL). Each summer the DHP host a variety of summer programs for students and teachers, and this year they tackled on adding more outreach as well. The DHP creatively designed three different activities to get involved in the community, and each proved to be a success. 
Each Tuesday afternoon throughout the month of June, DISL brought up a “Touch Table” to Kids Day in Bienville Square in downtown Mobile. Included in the display were various marine creatures, from an octopus to sharks and rays. Each specimen is kept in an alcohol substance to preserve it for the public observation. Kids loved touching the marine creatures that were fully intact, and were intrigued to see them up close. 

The Touch Table also made an appearance at the Kids Kruise at Bellingrath Gardens on July 17th. After kids got to see the marine specimens, they climbed on board and had a lunch cruise. The boat took the group up and down the Fowl River as they observed the local environment and riverfront habitats. The Kids Kruise is an annual partnership between DISL and Bellingrath Gardens and continues to be a success.
DISL also contributed into the creation of the online game Ocean and Climate Defender. The game is similar to Facebooks Farmville, and the object of the game is to make a town more sustainable by investing in upgrades that make environmental impacts. Users complete challenges and earn EcoChange, which is used to make structures more sustainable. The game was funded through a grant from the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA), titled “Climate Change Community Outreach Initiative,” and is a partnership through several organizations, including the Aubudon National Institute and the Texas State Aquarium. This program was brought to several locations in Mobile, including the Gulf Coast Exploreum, the Bayou La Batre Library, and the Estuarium, DISL’s public aquarium. This was the first test of this project and it proved successful. The creators are working to better the online educational game and the future looks promising!
